[bookmark: _GoBack]COUNCIL FOR GENERAL EDUCATION
August 30, 2011

10:00 a.m., Stevenson 141
MEETING MINUTES


Presiding:	Sally Parry

Attending:	Brian Aitken, Chad Buckley, Askar Choudhury, Alycia Hund, Catherine Miller, Kim Pereira, Gary Weilbacher, Sharon Weldon

Minutes:	Sandi Krumtinger


Meeting was called to order at 10:05 a.m.

Dr. Parry welcomed everyone back for a new year. She indicated that we are still missing a member from CAST and that Dr. Li will participate this fall via e-mail as she has a class at 10.

Business
Dr. Parry opened nominations for the chair of the committee. Dr. Pereira nominated Dr. Hund. Dr. Hund indicated that she would only be able to serve as chair for the fall semester as she will be on sabbatical in the spring. The Council decided that they would elect a Vice Chair who would then serve as chair in the spring semester. Dr. Choudhury was nominated to serve as vice chair. Nominations were closed and a vote called. Dr. Hund and Dr. Choudhury were elected unanimously.

Ms. Krumtinger indicated that minutes from the meeting of 3/1/11 were not approved at the 4/12/11 meeting. These minutes were distributed for review. Weldon/Miller moved that the minutes from 3/1/11 be approved as distributed. Motion passed unanimously. Weldon/Buckley moved that the minutes from 4/12/11 be approved as distributed. Motion passed unanimously.

Minor in Middle Eastern and South Asian Studies: this minor is being updated as a result of a director change. Political Science is the home for this minor. The minor has been streamlined by moving one of the required courses to an elective and courses that are no longer being offered have been deleted and new ones added. Weldon/Buckley moved that the changes in the minor be accepted. Motion passed unanimously.

The Council decided to invite the new director of assessment to the next meeting

The meeting adjourned at 10:50 (Weldon/Miller).
